Kim Davis

From: Harriet McClain <mcclain.harriet@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 11:03 AM

To: Planning Department

Subject: Support for CUP 23-19

You don't often get email from mcclain.harriet@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

This email is to support the request from Sitka Church of Christ for a day care at 1113 Edgecumbe Drive. Daycare is
greatly needed in Sitka. Please support their request.

Ron and Harriet McClain

1203 HPR

mcclain.harriet @gmail.com

907-738-9953



